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June 19,  2014         INDUSTRY BULLETIN 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: E- Construction Drawings – How are we doing? 
 
 
 Planning and Development’s Inspections and Permit Services team (Development 
Servicing), is launching an online survey in July to collect feedback from Industry users 
on how well the E-Construction Drawing System is performing. 
 
It has been over a year since the launch of the E-Construction Drawings System (E-CD 
System), and we would like to hear from you on what is working, what’s not, and any 
suggestions you may have.    
 
We value your input and we want to continue to make sure the E-Construction Drawing 
System is providing the best level of service to its users. 
 
A survey notice will be emailed out to a random selection of system users in the coming 
weeks. If you receive a survey email, we encourage you to respond within 3 weeks.  
The online survey should take no more than 15 minutes of your time.  Additional 
instructions will be included in the upcoming email with the survey link.   
 
Thank you in advance for taking part in this service improvement initiative. For more 
information contact Heather Guenard, heather.guenard@calgary.ca or Paul Schnitzler, 
paul.schnitzler@calgary.ca    
 

 

mailto:heather.guenard@calgary.ca
mailto:paul.schnitzler@calgary.ca

